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21 Camp Wood Close, Little Eaton, Derby DE21 5ED
Price £310,000 Freehold



• Extended Semi-Detached Home

• Ecclesbourne School Catchment Area

• Lounge, Dining Room, Study

• Kitchen & Conservatory

• Four Generous Bedrooms

• En-Suite & Family Bathroom

• Corner Plot Gardens

• Driveway & Single Garage

• Popular Cul-de-Sac Location

• Close To Attractive Village Park

ECCLESBOURNE SCHOOL CATCHMENT AREA – Extended four bedroom, en-suite semi-detached

property situated on this generous sized corner plot garden located within a short walk to the

attractive village park and village amenities.

The gas central heated and double glazed living accommodation briefly consists of on the ground

floor; entrance hall with staircase leading to the first floor, cloakroom, lounge, conservatory, dining

room, study and kitchen. The first floor landing leads to four generous sized bedrooms, en-suite and

family bathroom.

Outside, the property benefits from a corner plot therefore having gardens to the front, side and rear.

A driveway provides car standing spaces and leads to a single garage.

The Accommodation

Ground Floor

Entrance Hall
With double glazed front door, tiled flooring, built-in cupboard, double glazed window and staircase

leading to the first floor.

Cloakroom
With W.C. and wash basin.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Lounge
16'9" x 10'11" (5.13 x 3.35)

With cast iron gas stove fire and raised hearth, coving to

ceiling and double glazed patio door giving access to the

conservatory.conservatory.

Conservatory
17'4" x 9'6" (5.3 x 2.9)

A timber framed double glazed conservatory with radiator and double glazed patio door giving

access to the garden.

Dining Room
16'6" x 9'8" (5.03 x 2.95)

With fireplace with cast iron multi-burner, radiator, double

glazed window and double glazed French doors to garden.

Study
8'2" x 5'10" (2.51 x 1.78)

With double glazed box bay window and radiator.

Kitchen
11'1" x 8'3" (3.40 x 2.54)

With a range of fitted units consisting of a one and a half

bowl sink unit with mixer tap, base units with drawer and

cupboard fronts, wall and base fitted units with matching

worktops and breakfast bar worktop, gas hob with

extractor hood and electric fan oven, integrated dishwasher,

integrated washing machine, integrated fridge/freezer and

double glazed window with aspect to the front.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



First Floor

Landing
With access to the roof space.

Bedroom One
16'9" x 11'8" (5.11 x 3.56)

With radiator and double glazed window with aspect to the

front.

En-Suite
6'2" x 3'6" (1.9 x 1.09)

With separate shower cubicle with shower, pedestal wash hand basin, low level WC and radiator.

Bedroom Two
10'11" x 9'8" (3.33 x 2.95)

With radiator and double glazed window with aspect to the

rear.

Bedroom Three
10'0" x 7'10" (3.05 x 2.41)

With radiator and double glazed window with aspect to the

rear.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Bedroom Four
8'2" x 6'7" (2.51 x 2.01)

With radiator and double glazed window with aspect to the

rear.

Family Bathroom
6'5" x 5'8" (1.96 x 1.73)6'5" x 5'8" (1.96 x 1.73)

With bath with shower attachment, pedestal wash hand

basin, low level WC, tiled splash-backs, radiator and double

glazed obscure window with aspect to the front.

Gardens
The property enjoys gardens to the front, side and rear. The

front garden comprising a dwarf honeysuckle maze style

low level hedge with slate bed and York stone slabbed path

leading to the front door and with a variety of shrubs, etc.

Opposite the front garden is a driveway providing car

standing space for three vehicles and leads to the single

garage with double doors. There is a timber gate to the side

providing pedestrian access leading to a lawned garden

with timber panelled fencing and access to an enclosed rear

garden with decking, summerhouse and timber panelled

fencing.

Driveway
A driveway provides car standing spaces for three cars.

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 



Single Garage

These particulars do not constitute an offer or a contract neither do they form part of an offer or contract. The vendor does not make or give and Messrs. Fletcher & Company nor
any person employed has any authority to make or give any representation or warranty, written or oral, in relation to this property. Whilst we endeavour to make our sales
details accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particular importance to you, please contact the office and we will be pleased to check the information for you,
particularly if contemplating travelling some distance to view the property. None of the services or appliances to the property have been tested and any prospective purchasers
should satisfy themselves as to their adequacy prior to committing themselves to purchase. 


